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RECOMMENDATION SUBMISSION AND RESPONSE FORM 
2022 MEU #5 

 

DISCUSSED BY SCPRC 05/20/2022 
 

APPROVED AND IMPLEMENTED X PENDING FURTHER REVIEW  

RECEIVED BY SPD 08/17/2022 
 

APPROVED AND PENDING  SPD UNABLE TO IMPLEMENT  

RETURNED TO SCPRC 09/09/2024 
 

PARTIAL IMPLEMENTATION  DENIED  

 

SCPRC RECOMMENDATION 

GO 410.06 Military Equipment Use 
 
SPD policy does not catalog military‐grade firearms and launchers separately from their military‐grade munitions and 
projectiles. 
 
Amend GO 410.06(H): Catalog SPD inventory of military‐grade firearms and launchers separately from their respective 
munitions and projectiles. 
 

SCPRC RECOMMENDATION RATIONALE 

The catalog of military equipment should be transparent enough for the public to accurately distinguish between 
firearms and launchers from the different types of ammunition they use. As currently written, SPD lists ammunition 
together with weapons in such a way that is not clearly destinguishable for members of the public or the Commission. 
The Commission recommends adding separate bullets and numbering under each type of military weapon and 
equipment category to clearly list firearms and launchers separately from their respective ammunition and projectiles. 
 

SPD RESPONSE 

The proposed policy contains an appendix with details pertaining to all military equipment and their respective 
munitions, separately. 
 

OTHER CITY DEPARTMENTS 

N/A 
 

APPENDIX 

N/A 


